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16 July 2018 

Dear Sir or Madam 

Winchester District Traveller DPD Examination - Arrangements for the 

Examination – Change of Hearings Date  

I have been appointed to act as the independent Programme Officer for the Examination 

into the Winchester District Traveller DPD.  The Secretary of State has appointed Mrs Louise 

Crosby MA MRTPI to conduct the Examination. I am responsible for assisting the Inspector 

with all aspects of the administration of the Examination.  

You are being contacted because you or your organisation has submitted a representation at 

the Pre-Submission stage of the Plan.   

The Inspector will be holding hearings as part of the Examination of the Plan. This is to 

inform you that the dates of the hearings have been changed and will now take 

place on Monday 3rd September 2018 starting at 10.00 am and Tuesday 4th 

September 2018 with a reserve date of Wednesday 5th September. The hearings 

will take place  in the Wykeham Room, The Guildhall, The Broadway, Winchester 

SO23 9GH.  

Further information about the Examination will be uploaded as it becomes available at: 

www.winchester.gov.uk/planning-policy/traveller-dpd/gypsy-and-traveller-dpd-examination 

Yours faithfully 

 

Rosie Morton 

Programme Officer 

 

http://www.winchester.gov.uk/planning-policy/traveller-dpd/gypsy-and-traveller-dpd-examination

